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Please help the family members of a loved one experiencing a mental health crises by 
passing LD 2283. By helping them to be safe from potential gun violence you will be 
helping others outside the family who may be targets. 
Those who may have a temporary mental health crises can be spared the remorse of 
what can happen during such an episode.  
Our love of guns will not be denied by LD 2283. Access to this measure will allow 
gun owners to protect their loved ones in crises from the harm they could do to 
themselves and others.


